
 

 

 

Imagine the opportunity to share another culture 
with your children while teaching a child about 
America’s culture, our traditions and way of life, 
and family values. 
 

 

How can you give the gift of the world 
to your children? 
 

In August, Delaware 4-H is offering the opportunity 

for local families to host foreign exchange students 

from Russia. 

18 students and 3 adult chaperones will be 

visiting August 9-26, 2015. 

 

While the students’ time here will be filled with 

many exciting trips and workshops, there will be 

time to spend with your family.  The program will 

focus on volunteerism and we will have 

opportunities for Delaware 4-Her’s to participate 

as well.  
 

There is no need to take off work or change 

your plans!  
 

Daily transportation to and from their all day 

educational workshops provided. 
    

“She was six when she dreamed of going to America! She dreamed a lot and 

her dream became true because of the great program YLP.” Irada, 16  

 

 

 

If you are interested in 

learning more about 

being a host family, 

please contact:  

Host Family Coordinator 

Robyn Hunter 

(302) 593-1213 

hostfamilycoordinator@mail.com 

Program Director 

Mallory Vogl 

mvogl@udel.edu  

(302) 831-8965 
 

University of Delaware 

Cooperative Extension 

New Castle County 

461 Wyoming Road 

Newark, DE 19716 

It is the policy of the Delaware Cooperative Extension System that no person shall be subjected to discrimination on 

the grounds of race, color, sex, disability, age or national origin. 

mailto:hostfamilycoordinator@mail.com
mailto:mvogl@udel.edu

